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November 15, 2022 

 

REGION MEMORANDUM 
HRDD No. 122,    s. 2022 
 

REPLACEMENT OF PARTICIPANTS FOR THE FINALIZATION OF LEARNING 

FACILITATORS AND ASSESSORS GUIDELINES 
 

To:  Schools Division Superintendents 

 All Personnel Concerned  

 
1. Relative to the conduct of the Finalization of Learning Facilitators and 

Assessors Guidelines on November 21-25, 2022 (inclusive dates of travel) at Palacio 

de Laoag, Laoag, Ilocos Norte, there will be changes in the participants, to wit: 
 

Original Participant  Replacement  

Dave C. Prodigo 
Maricel B. Dignadice- Education Program Specialist II 

Regional Office 

Juliet Lastimosa 
Edilbert A. Reyes- Education Program Supervisor 
SDO General Santos City 

 
2. All other information contained in Region Memorandum HRDD No. 120, s. 

2022 are still enforced. 
 

3. For more information, contact Ms. Maricel B. Dignadice, Education Program 
Specialist II, at 09282401495 or email at maricel.bacaling@deped.gov.ph.  

 

4. For the guidance and compliance of all concerned.  

 
 
 
CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

   Director IV 

 
Encl.: None 
Reference: Region Memorandum HRDD No. 120,s. 2022 
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following 
 

TRAINING PROGRAMS 
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